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         STAY WELL 

            STAY HOME 

We care about our residents! 

We are here  

Monday-Thursday 8:00 - 3:30 

Please call if you need anything.  My staff 

has agreed to work onsite; I cannot thank 

them enough! 

You are all the most vulnerable population. 

Protect yourself! 

Wear a mask, wash your hands, if you are ill, 

call your doctor and family! 

 

A Special Birthday Wish to Arthur Medeiros who 

turns 100 years young on May 10 !   CHEERS! 



 

 
 

Gina Raimondo issued an executive order on April 14, 2020, that everyone must 

wear a mask if you are going out.  It has been reported residents are not wearing 

masks in our laundry rooms. 

Please wear a mask when you go out and please limit your company, or have no 

company at all.  Overnight company is not permitted at this time!  If you would 

like  a fabric mask call 253-2310.  We have the paper masks in the office.  Call us if 

you would like one.  You should be keeping a distance of six feet away from other 

people.  Please, if you are sitting on a bench, adhere to the 6-foot distance. 

All of this information is for your benefit and the benefit of everyone else, too. 

Anyone that has their social security direct deposited into their account will get a 

stimulus check direct deposited automatically.  You can go to the IRS website 

IRS.gov for further information! 

 

All events are cancelled until further notice.  Our 50th anniversary celebration has 

been postponed until the fall. 

Shout out to our maintenance staff who are out there risking their health.  Thank 

you to all my staff for being on site. 

We will get through this as long as we work together and follow the rules!!!! 

A special shout out to the Senior Center‘s Maria Ursini and Donna Wilson for 

supplying lunches for the Seniors and all their support!  Also, to Mike DeMello the 

Fire Chief for all his help. 

Stay Safe!  ~Candy 



 

 


